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Sonja Birr

From: Chad Scheinoha

Sent: Thursday, February 28, 2019 1:21 AM
To: Sonja Birr; Lee Kummer - D5

Ce: Dan Koski; Denise Larson

Subject: FW: [No Subject]

Is it too late to add this? | didn’t see it on there.

Chad J. Scheinoha

City of Manitowoc, Dept. of Public Infrastructure
Operations Division Manager

Mobile (920)374-0402

Office (920)686-6512

www.manitowoc.org

From: DOUGLAS KOCH [mailto:dougadele7915@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 9:29 AM

To: Chad Scheinoha
Subject: [No Subject]

Hi Brad,

At our Society meeting last night the group was in favor of moving ahead with a new storage building.
Denise was at the meeting and suggested that | attend a infra structure meeting that is being held on
Wednesday, March 6 at 5:30 and explain to the group our plan. Are you planning on being at that
meeting? We'd like to erect the building in the fenced area behind cabin 2.

Adele and | are living town for several days in the event that you're trying to reach me.
Thanks,

Doug




